
Little Oaks – January Newsletter 

 

Welcome back after the Christmas break. We are looking forward to another term of 

exciting learning in Little Oaks. Our topic this term is called Land Ahoy!! An overview of 

the topic is shown below. 

 

Yo ho, yo ho, it’s a sailor’s life for me. Get your sea legs on, it’s time 

to sail the salty seas. Navigate, investigate and explore the world, 

just like Captain Cook. Make a boat, sink a ship, fly a pirate flag. 

Speak like a pirate, write like a poet, then weigh and measure a 

pirate’s booty. How do rescues happen at sea? Find out about brave 

volunteers and young Miss Darling, rowing her boat across stormy 

seas. Sing a sea shanty whilst cleaning the poop deck, then search the school grounds for 

Captain Longbeard’s hidden treasure. There’s land ahead. Let’s get this ship to po 

 

We will continue to use Class Dojo to send messages to 

parents or if you would like to inform us of anything - we will 

also be posting photographs throughout the week to keep a record of the children’s 

learning and for you to see what the children have been doing during our sessions. 

 

PE will be on a Friday afternoon – Little Oaks will be joining the Year 3 

class for this session –Children will need to come to school in their PE 

kit on a Friday. PE kit is navy or black jogging bottoms or leggings / 

a plain white T-shirt or school PE top with the logo and their school 

jumper or cardigan. 

 

Reading Books  - We will be changing the children’s reading books every 

Tuesday and Friday – they need to bring their reading book and reading 

record every day. Children should be reading at home at least twice a 

week. This could be learning phonic words which will be sent home or 

reading their book. Remember to ask the children about the books we are 

reading in class. 

 

I would like to thank you for your support last term and look forward to another 

exciting term in Little Oaks. 

Mrs Hackworthy , Miss Barrows and Mrs Clouter  


